From: Partridge,Jason

To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:53:02 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

From: Sacha solc

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 5:14 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE @cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello Sir,

| am contacting you with regards to the new salon coming soon to Earl street. Personally as a
student at Queens U | was very exited to see that a new affordable salon was coming so close
to our community. Especially given the fact that in the winter | have to take a long walk down
Princess to get to an affordable good quality establishment.

Unfortunately, it has come to myself and my roommate's attention that some biased
complaints have come trough to your office about this salon in order to limit competition and
maintain a monopoly on pricing. | would ask that as a student you would consider how this
effects us especially because we need affordable options within our community as the cost of
living for everything continues to rise. | implore you to not allow other salons in Kingston to
dictate who can and cannot set up business within our community and allow this business to
open so it can succeed in our community.

Kind regards,
Sacha Saleh



